
On July 9, 2024, Sacramento County Board of 
Supervisors presented a resolution proclaiming July 
21-27 as Probation Supervision Week. Chief Yarber 
accepted the Resolution and probation staff were in 
attendance to thank the Board of Supervisors for 
their support.   
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Probation Mission Statement 

ñThe Sacramento County Probation Department provides clients with the assessment, treatment, 

supervision and support necessary to prevent re-offending, resulting in a safer community. Our 

highly skilled, multi-disciplinary workforce uses innovative strategies to support positive change.ò  

MADD Award    

Sacramento County Probation Department was 
awarded the 2024 Outstanding Probation Agency 
Award by Mothers Against Drunk Driving Sacramento. 
Sr. Deputy Probation Officer M. Lopez and Supervising 
Probation Officer C. Hernandez were commended for 
their communication skills and good judgement for 
successfully deescalating a situation involving a client 
who was experiencing a mental health crisis. On July 
16, the Probation Department and the officers from the 
Driving Under the Influence (DUI) Unit were given the 
prestigious award. This unit is supported by grant funds 
from the Office of Traffic Safety. The officers in this unit 
provide intense supervision for clients with felony DUI convictions or multiple DUI convictions. They provide 
community supervision, conduct probation searches, help with DUI check points, and administer random 
alcohol and drug tests to ensure compliance with conditions of probation. They are committed to keeping 
the community safe from drunk and impaired drivers. 

Chris Carlson Big Heart Award    

Supervising Probation Officer C. Flewellyn and Senior Deputy Probation Officer K. Cadena have been 
selected as recipients of the inaugural Chris Carlson Big Heart Award. This award recognizes 
extraordinary members of the collaborative justice/ treatment court teams. The ceremony was held at the 
Gordon D. Schaber Courthouse on July 19, 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(not pictured: Supervising Probation Officer Flewellyn) 
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Pretrial, Probation, and Parole Supervision Week Staff Appreciation Events     

During proclaimed Probation Week, each division held their probation staff appreciation event. 
Management showed their support and served the staff a delicious lunch. With good food and good 
company, staff were able to enjoy time together in recognition of their hard work and dedication to the 
departments mission. 


